
Peter Richardson, Exeter, NH.
To the Reader,

I would like to you to study the feasibility of making Northfield Mountain a 
closed-loop system, rather than continue using the river as its lower reservoir.

Water Quality is a major concern for all our streams and before we relicence 
Northfield Mountain you should be certain that any discharge meets Federal and 
State WQ standards as a minimum.

Please be able answer any and all WQ questions.
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